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My recent CPRA request

2 messages

Sat, Jan 19, 2019 at 1:34 PM
To: brios@newlosangeles.org

Dear Ms. Rios,

| want to confirm your receipt of a request for documents under the
California Public Records Act that | just now sent through your
website's contact form. In my experience these forms are unreliable,
so | prefer not to use them. Please confirm receipt of this request.
Here's what it said:

Good day, New LA. Pursuant to the California Public Records Act |
would like to take a look at all emails sent or received by Brooke
Rios in 2019 that contain the search keys:

1. strike
2. picket
3.UTLA
4. police
5.LAPD

This matter is of the utmost urgency, so | ask you to take seriously
your duties under the CPRA and reply promptly and provide records in a
timely manner as required by law.

Thanks!

Thanks, Ms. Rios.

Brooke Rios <brioﬁnewlosanieles.ori> Tue, Jan 22,2019 at 2:53 PM
To:

This correspondence will serve to respond to your email correspondence dated January 19, 2019, which was emailed to
Brooke Rios. Please be advised that New Los Angeles Charter Schools intend to comply with your request, insofar as it
is obligated under the Act to comply. We are currently in the process of reviewing/identifying records that would be
responsive to your request to determine if such records are identifiable public records subject to disclosure under the Act.
[Quoted text hidden]
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